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That Finance and Economic Development Committee recommend 

Council:  

1. Receive the Ottawa Music Strategy, attached as Document 1.  

2. Direct staff to initiate the 2018 recommendations described in this 

report and summarized in Document 2.  

3. Direct staff to report back to Community and Protective Services 

Committee and Council on the status and recommended 

implementation plan of the Ottawa Music Strategy by Q2, 2019 

and prior to the establishment of the 2018-2022 Term of Council 

Priorities.  

 

Jamie Hurst, Economic Development Officer, Economic Development and Long 

Range Planning was accompanied by: 

- Nicole Ives-Allison, General Manager of Ottawa Music Industry Coalition; 

- Cathy Sheperticky, Coordinator, Cultural Development and Initiatives; and 

- Andrew Vincent, Independent Consultant with Spruce Creative Inc. 

Councillor J. Leiper spear-headed this project and noted the importance of music 

and entertainment in the City of Ottawa.  Councillors J. Cloutier, C. McKenney, 

T. Nussbaum, S. Qadri and M. Wilkinson were also in attendance for this portion 

of the meeting. 

Ms. Erin Benjamin, Music Canada Line had registered to speak, however was not 

in attendance during the public delegations portion of this item.   
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*Note: Ms. Benjamin subsequently submitted written comments that have been 

circulated to members of Council. 

Questions and comments were in regards to the significance of working with other 

departments and organizations and inclusion of all genres of music, including 

contemporary. 

After discussion, the Committee CARRIED this report as presented. 

 


